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March 23, 2021 
 
 
 
Mayor Cory Mason 
City of Racine Common Council 
730 S Washington Ave 
Racine, WI  53403 
 
RE:   Committee Appearance Request to  
 Request Authorization for Use of the EVOC 
 Facilities at GTC for RPD 
 
Dear Mayor Mason & Members of the Common Council, 
 
I respectfully request to appear before the Finance and Personnel Committee to request authorization for the Mayor and City 
Clerk to sign the requested Indemnification (HHA) form requested by Gateway Technical College for use of their EVOC 
facilities by the Racine Police Department. 
 
The bi-annual cost is approximately $7809.00.  Funds are available through the RPD Education / Training Account (13101-
53800 and no city match is required. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Arthel L. Howell 
Chief of Police 
 
ALH/cad 


